Sent: Wednesday, 3 March 2021 6:06 PM

To: Webster, Ginna <Ginna.Webster@justice.tas.gov.au>

Cc: Pearce, Robyn <Robyn.Pearce@justice.tas.gov.au>

Subject: Confidential internal deliberative - initial feedback on draft Cab Minute for Electoral
Importance: High

Hi Ginna

As you might expect I've been back and forth with the AGO a fair bit today with feedback from
Attorney/Premier’s office on changes to be included in the final draft Cabinet Minute which Row
would like us to send down as an updated version sometime tomorrow, unless we hear otherwise.

Ideally we would see the signed Minute from the Attorney first but what Row has asked for is that we
send down an updated version which essentially clarifies how this will apply to Legislative Council and
| gather the AGO will fill in the final thresholds and figures at that end [our yellow highlights] and send
the Department a copy of the final Cabinet Minute, given timing. Row indicated for now, there are
not likely to be any further substantive policy changes re scope etc to what is in the draft Cab Minute
we provided. |just wanted to let you know the proposed approach, and please let me know if you
have any concerns or would like to talk to Sean etc first. Otherwise | will put an updated version on
CM in the morning and workflow to you.

| am updating the draft Cab Minute now, to reflect feedback from the Premier/AGO that —

Happy to chat, let me know if you need anything else from me.

Cheers
Brooke

Brooke Craven | Director
Strategic Legislation and Policy
Department of Justice

p (03) 6165 4926
e brooke.craven@justice.tas.gov.au
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